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From: Jessica Dixon [
Sent: 20 December 2017 00:10
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: (17/02394 OUT) Objection to planning permission
 
 
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
From 
Date: 19 December 2017 at 23:49:21 GMT
To: planning@cherwell-dc.gov
Subject: (17/02394 OUT) Objection to planning permission
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I would like to formally object to the recent planning application (17/02394 OUT) on Berry Hill Road. 
I would like to object on the following grounds: 
1. The village can not cope with the level of houses being built, we have had four large estates built within 24 months, there are not enough village facilities such as shops, school etc to build more houses at this time. 
2. The school is already over flowing and has been extended, the original plans to move the school to a new site was decided against with only an extension being out on to the school, this extension had only taken into account the recent buildings, any more would mean not having spaces required at the school for families moving to the area. 
3. The roads are already largely congested along the Oxford Road and Aynho Road during rush hours making it extremely difficult to travel during these times, adding more housing will only exacerbate this issue. 
4. The amount of new housing being built is ruining the feel and look of a country village. We must stop building on all the villages land to keep the village feel. 
 
The rate that housing is going up in this area is completely ruining the countryside in this area. I am imploring you to think about the result of this planning permission and how this affects the local residents already living in Adderbury. Roads are hugely congested and facilities minimal, adding yet more building will just make issues we already have much bigger. Adderbury used to be a village, please stop attempting to make it a town and REJECT this current application. 
 
Regards 
Jessica Dixon
[bookmark: _GoBack]My address is 15 Tarvers Way Adderbury, OX17 3FR. 
Sent from my iPhone
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